Patient Group Report 2012-2013

The Group has met 3-4 times per annum since its inauguration in April 2011. Copies of all minutes, patient survey results, reports and  action plans can be viewed on the practice website www.grovemed.co.uk and displayed within the surgery.
Expressions of interest in participation of the group continues to grow and the profile now increasingly reflects the practice population. 
Profile 

	AGE
	MALE
	FEMALE
	ETHNICITY

	
	
	
	White British   40

	
	
	
	White/Black Caribbean 1

	
	
	
	Asian/Asian British 1

	17-24
	
	3
	

	25-34
	2
	1
	

	35-44
	1
	6
	

	45-54
	2
	10
	

	55-64
	4
	6
	

	65-74
	4
	2
	

	75-84
	
	1
	

	85+
	
	
	


In the interests of transparency the lead roles within the group ie Chairperson and note taker roles are now carried out by patient representatives.
A wide range of topics has been discussed during patient group meetings this year including: Clinical Commissioning Groups, Any qualified providers, Extended hours provision, Telephone/call systems, Facilities within Health Centre, Car parking, Practice list size and provision of service, Repeat prescribing systems, Care Quality Commission.
The group is still looking at ways of engagement with a wider membership and in particular with ‘harder to reach’ groups. Work is ongoing and suggestions include virtual participation groups for the younger age groups-their views then to be shared with the full group at regular intervals. Posters/flyers to be agreed/produced. 
The annual survey, as approved by the patient group, was carried out during September 2012 and results compiled and presented to the patient group in November 2012.  The overwhelming majority of the responses indicate that patients are happy with the service provided with 73% patients rating their consultation with doctor as good-excellent and 84% patients rating service provided by reception staff as good-excellent.  There were 44 positive comments and 28 suggestions for improvements/changes. These suggestions were discussed by the group but accepted that at present these suggestions were not appropriate or already in place.  Review of the survey results at the November meeting subsequently led to the agreement of the action plan for 2013-2014. 

